
Tips for Surviving the Holidays during COVID-19 
 
From Mental Health America: Identify How You're Feeling, Acknowledge What 
You’ve Lost, Make The Most Of It, Don’t Romanticize Your Typical Holiday Plans, 
Practice Gratitude. 
https://mhanational.org/preparing-holidays-during-covid-19 
 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention's Household Pulse Survey: the 
highest percentage of adults who report symptoms of anxiety or depression are 
18-29-year-olds 
https://www.usatoday.com/story/news/health/2020/11/09/how-to-cope-with-extra-stress-
during-2020-holiday-season/6227223002/ 
 
Mayo Clinic Staff: Stress and depression can ruin your holidays and hurt your health. 
Being realistic, planning ahead and seeking support can help ward off stress and 
depression. 
https://www.mayoclinic.org/healthy-lifestyle/stress-management/in-depth/stress/art-2004
7544 
 
Psychology Today: “It's OK to Not Be OK During the Holidays.You are not alone, and 
there are numerous ways to feel supported.” 
https://www.psychologytoday.com/us/blog/stigma-addiction-and-mental-health/202010/it
s-ok-not-be-ok-during-the-holidays 
  
Northwestern Medicine: “What should people start thinking about now in order to 
mentally prepare for a different experience this holiday season? Remind yourself as 
much as you need to that “it’s only going to be like this this year.” We’ve already 
passed many holidays this year. . . Know that it’s just one more set of holidays 
that is going to be different.” 
https://www.nm.org/about-us/northwestern-medicine-newsroom/nm-news-blog/maintaini
ng-good-mental-health-during-the-holidays-and-winter 
 
NAMI has written about some coping tips you can use to manage your increased levels 
of anxiety, stress and sadness during the holidays: Stay In Therapy, Mindfulness, 
Don’t Rely On Drugs And Alcohol, Soak Up The Sun, Set Realistic Expectations. 
https://www.nami.org/Blogs/NAMI-Blog/December-2017/Managing-Your-Mental-Health-
During-the-Holidays 
 
North Carolina Psychological Association: 
https://www.ncpsychology.org/covid-19-resources-for-patients 
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Pinnacle Family Services: Coping with the Holidays During COVID-19 
https://mailchi.mp/b9c422d2f5d0/week-62-tuesday-trauma-and-resiliency-tips-3378736?
e=7ce61179bf 
 
"Meditation has many benefits. It reduces stress, increases calm and focus, and 
promotes greater physical and emotional well-being. Anyone can do it, and the 
rewards can come quickly. These guided meditations will help you get started." 
Free. 
https://www.helpguide.org/home-pages/audio-meditations.htm 
 
NC Department of Public Instruction Google site for NC School Counseling:: 
http://bit.ly/NCDPISC 
 
NCDPI School Counselor Newsletter: 
https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/NCSBE/2020/11/16/file_attachments/1602
963/Nov%202020%20newsletter.pdf 
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